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All assistants should be required to understand and pass radiology for the good of 

the patient. This will become a very big problem if requirements are not met. There 

will be a division of undereducated assistants and disgruntled assistants with the 

radiology background education and less pay. Stop dumbing down the importance of 

the job. Education, knowledge and skill are very important. Please do not change 

anything or it will change the scope of practice. 

 


